
 
 

 

Ref:  EIR / 714 

 

24 August 2016 

 

Mr  

 

Email @gmail.com 

 

Dear Mr  

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Bonfire Clean-up costs 

Twelfth July period 

 

I refer to your EIR request as above and respond as follows: 

 

For each year from 2013 to present, please disclose the following: 

 

- The cost of any clean-up and repairs following bonfires held over the Twelfth 

of July period. 

Response: 

                                                  2013          2014            2015            2016 

 

Staff Costs                             311.65        394.03          415.00         370.28 

Supplier Costs                    1593.16         582.28          649.98          599.88 

Total Cost                            1904.81        976.31        1064.98         970.13 

 

- If possible please give any available breakdown of the costs by type, and by 

location of bonfire sites (i.e. giving the address of each site and its repair/ 

clean-up costs) 

Response: 

We unfortunately cannot supply a breakdown of costs for specific 

bonfires but can advise that 12th July Bonfires take place at the Fountain, 

Clooney Terrace, Eglinton and Irish Street. 

 



 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Head of Environment 
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